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I’m strongly opposed to this proposal to require voting to be in person. I used to live 

in Ohio, where this was the case, and often was unable to vote as a result. This is 

clearly an attempt to suppress votes, not prevent a nonexistent problem. I’ve been 

amazed by how wonderful Oregon is since moving here because it’s so much simpler 

and easier to vote. I have been encouraged by a sense that it’s actually desired to 

have people voting, versus in other states where everything possible is done to 

create barriers and prevent people from doing it. I know many disabled people, those 

with young kids, those who work long hours, and those who just might happen to be 

sick that day, who would be hindered in ability to vote if this happens. Please don’t 

allow this.  


